
To the City Council of Victoria, 

On behalf of the Victoria Pub Company, I would like to thank you for taking the time to consider our 
permanent patio application for the Irish Times Pub at 1200 Government St. 

This patio which was generously provided by the city under the TESA patio agreement which allowed us 
to accommodate many more patrons daily which gave our business the economic benefit it needed to 
bring back all our former staff and hire news one coming out of the COVID pandemic. We have taken 
great pride in this additional space, trying to make it as accommodating and welcoming as possible in 
attempts to make every visit to our beautiful city a more memorable one.

We are hoping you will grant us approval to keep this footprint, which we believe has both a positive 
effect to downtown creating vibrancy, liveliness as well as allowing us to create extra jobs for our 
employees and offering an even better product to our guests while visiting. 

We are looking forward to continuing to work with the City of Victoria to create a fantastic space 
downtown for the locals and our guests from the around the world in the future. 

Sincerly, 

Parker Lilly
General Manager

IRISH TIMES PUB

p: 250 383 7775
m: 250 884 3225
e: plilly@vicpubco.ca
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